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Forthcoming Events:                        
Fri 30th Sept Swimming Y3                          

Fri 30th Sept  McMillan Coffee  

  Afternoon 2.15pm               

Mon 3rd Oct Harvest Festival  

  @ 9.30am                          

Fri 7th Oct Swimming Y3 

After School Clubs next week are as 

follows:                                         

Mon 26th Sept Multi Sports Y1     

  & 2                         

Mon 26th Sept Knitting Club KS2       

Tue 27th Sept  Little Musketeers     

Tue 27th Sept JAM Club Y1,2 &3                 

Wed 28th Sept Football Club KS2   

Thur 29th Sept Choir KS2                    

Fri   30th Sept Rugby Club Y4,5         

  & 6 

A special mention to the                     

following  pupils for                      

‘Super Effort’                                           

Y1 Jessica Haybyrne-Taberner   

Y2 Mia Sutton  

 Libby Schofield                  

Y3 Lily-May Kelly  

 Sharon Brady Ashton           

Y4 Emma Farrington 

 Stephen Taylor                  

Y5 Amelia Davies   

 Finley Singleton                   

Y6 Ben Goulden  

 Everlynne Kelly 

A special mention for out of school                   

achievement to:                                      

Alexandra Staskova Dancing              

Revansh Desai  Singing             

Joel Williams  Rugby                        

Thomas Darbyshire Beaver Badge                                                                                 

Well done to Y6 for  winning 

the  attendance trophy last 

week with 95.6%.                                  

Lucky Dip Winners                        

KS1 Joel Williams                         

KS2 Oliver Alcock                        

Sir Thomas Boteler are holding taster sessions 

as follows for Y5 & 6 pupils as follows                                                     
Tuesday 27th Sept Maths,                                     

Tuesday 4th Oct Science                                  
Tuesday 11th & 18th Oct  PE                                                 

from 3.45 - 4.45pm.  

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

At LSJ, we love nothing better than 

getting  together for a drink and a 

slice of cake, and there’s no better       

reason to do it than to support the 

Macmillan Cancer charity.  We’ll be 

holding a coffee and cake                            

afternoon on Friday 30th of                     

September.  

Our whole school values: Hope  

“With God, all things are possible.”  

Matthew 19:26 

This year’s School Council representatives are as                    

follows:                                                                                             

Y3 Ryan Chadwick     Kaitlin Barker                                        

Y4 Maysa Hamam       Oliver Alcock                                    

Y5 Thomas Harrop     Lucy Weatherby                               

Y6 Thomas Fives Stoll  Hannah Smith                           

This year’s Eco Warriors are as follows:                        

Y3 Sharon Brady Ashton   Kyle Webb Hughes                                                      

Y4 Kieron McDermott   Caitlin Taylor                             

Y5 Bethan Lloyd         James Davies                                  

Y6 Lewis Nolan          Everlynne Kelly                                      

This Years Ethos group members are as follows:                                                

Y3  Harry McCarthy     Laashya Ponugoti                     

Y4 Abigail Ward         Oliver Bishop                                      

Y5 Amelia Davies      Charlie Andrews                   

Y6 Jack Taylor      Millie Collins 

Perfect Parking 

The roads around 

school can become 

very congested at busy 

times. Thank you for 

parking with care and 

respect for our                    

neighbours. Our local 

PSOs will be patrol-

ling the area regularly 

to ensure that our                    

community is safe.  

Our Governor                  

Mrs Gandy would like 

to share how              

wonderful our                  

Reception class               

children have been at 

lunchtime this week. 

Their manners have 

been outstanding and 

they have settled in 

well with the lunchtime 

routine, all the              

mid-days and kitchen 

staff have commented 

on how polite they are. 
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